
 

 

 
  

                                               
  

  

  

  

   

 

 

 

 
 

July 21, 2020 

 

Dear Skaneateles family. 

 

On July 16, our back to school task force comprised of students, parents and educators met at the 

high school to share information and collaborate on plans to improve the quality of online 

instruction in the coming school year.  At this meeting we shared the results from our initial survey 

included here Digital Learning Survey Results  

 

Our task force members worked in focus groups representing both a K-5 and a 6-12 perspective.  

Each group reviewed survey data, discussed observations, and provided additional feedback which 

will guide and focus our professional development and instructional goals in the coming year. The 

results of their work can be found here Task Force #1 Notes 

 

We look forward to sharing the product of our work and involving the community as plans will constantly 

evolve throughout the summer. 

 

Stronger together, 

 

 
 

Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools. 
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John Lawrence 
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Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gt-eTBlob_yBZwHArvFtkcxHjWjxkqxEPmefT4YUBGw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KXNw2Udf5PD382YsEz6u733lO9xK_kGbvbht-I0_iaw/edit?usp=sharing

